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KS2 Healthy Fruit Tuck Shop feedback 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Firstly, thank you for your support with our trial. Due to the success of the Healthy 
Fruit Tuck shop, we have decided to launch a weekly tuck shop after half term.  
 

Tuesday: Year 3 and 4. 
Wednesday: Year 5 and 6. 

 
To make the ordering process easier, we have decided that orders will be for an 
entire half term rather than on a weekly basis. The cost will remain at 50p per 
week. The total for the next half term is £2.50 per child. This needs to be returned 
by Friday 1st of March 2019.  
The tuck shop will be open every Tuesday and Wednesday from Tuesday 5 th 
March until Wednesday 3rd April.  
 
We will be purchasing and planting our first edible plants for the playground on the 
1st of March from the money raised so far.   
 
If you would like your child to enjoy a piece of fruit every week, please sign the slip 
below and include your child’s class and year group, Tuck shop vouchers will work 
in the same way and will be delivered weekly to your child in their class registers.  
 
Thank you so much for your support, 
 
Mrs Sear, Mrs Proctor Lane, Miss Langer and Pupil Voice Team 
 
 

 
Fruit Tuck Shop Weekly Order for Spring 2 

 
 
 
Name of Child: ________________________________Yr:_____Class _________ 
 
 
O     I enclose £2.50 for the fruit tuck shop for the Spring Term 
 
Signed  _________________________________ parent/guardian  
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